Dear Mr. Paul Samuel,
 
Good day!
 
Thank you for submitting your proposal for our company. The proposal was reviewed and evaluated in every way by the Department of Information Technology of our company. We regret to inform you that your proposal was not selected.
 
Although, we thank you for submitting the proposal. You may bid for future opportunities as and when they may arise. We wish you good luck in all business endeavors.
 
Regards,
 
Martha Antre
Senior Manager, Antre Group of Industries

